Martha McHenry

After reading the submitted BMPs I believe they are deficient in that they do not address the full
impact of their operations. Specifically, they do not it address water consumption and management.
They do not address the light pollution that such operations must mitigate. They do not address the
dust these operations create and how it affects the community around them. For this reason, I
petition the panel to reject this round of best practices and require TCEQ to broaden the scope to
address the full impact. As a health care professional, I'm concerned about the health impact of the
air quality that is changed by these plants. Citizens have a right to breath clean air -and we're
counting on legislative bodies and appointed committees, and YOU, to protect this right. Please
demand a full and complete compilation of best practices for this industry. Thank you.



